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April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We are very pleased to learn that your child has been offered a place at Bishop’s Hatfield Girls’

School for September 2023.

To complete their registration, you now need to complete the online admission form with

information about your child and give your consent as to your and their chosen preferences

throughout their time at the school. Please ensure all consent areas including our

Home-School Agreement are signed using the digital signature tool, by parent/carer and your

child as required.

https://bishophatfield.herts.sch.uk/new-pupil-registration/

Please complete the online admission form by 19th May 2023

We will communicate with you again later regarding transition events and the New Intake Day

on Thursday 13th July when all Year 6 pupils across the County spend the day in their new

schools. We will also hold a New Intake Evening for parents/carers on 11th July and more

information about this will follow nearer the time.

I look forward to meeting you soon and to welcoming our new pupils to Bishop’s on 13th July.

Once you have completed the Online Admission Form, we will be able to communicate with

you via email and keep you up-to-date on developments. In the meantime, if you have any

questions please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A. Wood

Headteacher

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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